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Second Downtown Revitalization Project Public Open House Postponed 

Lockhart, Tx—To protect the Lockhart community from the spread of COVID-19, the Downtown 

Revitalization Project’s second public open house has been postponed until further notice. 

This decision was not taken lightly. Our county is seeing an increased number of cases of COVID-

19. While public meetings are hallmarks of our community, they are also opportunities for the virus to 

spread quickly among meeting participants and staff members.   

Even with the short delay, the impact on the Downtown Revitalization Project’s progress is 

minimal. The project’s second public open house’s format, much like the first open house, is intended to 

be informal, interactive and allows the project team to meet and answer questions from attendees. The 

Downtown Revitalization Project focuses on proposed upgrades in utilities, drainage, streetscape, 

parking, hardscape, pedestrian access, and landscaping in the nine-block area around the Caldwell 

County Courthouse.  

Please stay tuned for any updates on the Downtown Revitalization Project’s second public open 

house through the City’s website and our social media channels: Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and 

Nextdoor.  
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